The Grand Lodge of Antient Free and Accepted Masons of Scotland

William Ramsay McGheg, MSt, D.1L., Grand Master Mason

11 August 2020

Memo to : Grand Lodge Provincial, District & Lodge Secretaries

(copied to Grand Committee for information)

Reopening Lodge Buildings

On Monday morning, 10" August, a meeting of the Heads of Orders took place to discuss a united
approach to reopening Lodge buildings and the commencement of meetings in all Orders.

It has been unanimously agreed that no meetings will take place in Scotland during the remainder of
this year and that the position will be reviewed early in January 2021. The position of Lodges abroad
remains as it was —~ Lodges can open in accordance with the Laws and Guidelines of their respective
countries.

Should matters change significantly in the interim period all Lodges will be notified

| would be obliged if Lodge secretaries could assist in ensuring this Update is circulated as widely as
possible among Brethren in all Orders.
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